v, veritas

Subject: Welcome to 2025 Summer A and C at Veritas Scholars Academy!
May 16, 2025
Dear VSA Families,

Courses for Summer A and C will be ready - believe it or not - on Monday, May 19 at 12:00
pm ET in Schoology (VSA's Learning Management System). You will have access to your
course pages, course assignment sheets, updates, and welcome videos from your teachers.
Your scholars should be prepared for their first day of class on Monday, June 2, so please
take a few minutes to watch this welcome video. It will help you prepare for your first class.
We’'re going to “hit the ground running!”

For new parents and students (and interested returning students, of course), we hope you
will join our Dean of Students and me for an online introductory meeting in our Welcome to
Summer A and C Meeting Room on Wednesday, May 21 at 10:00 am ET. We look forward to
helping you acclimate to VSA and introduce you to our Administration.

Lastly, our VSA Parent/Student Handbook and VSA Technology Handbook, both found in
the Parent Group and on the Welcome to VSA page, have a wealth of information to help you

navigate our courses and systems. If your student is new to us, you will be added to our
Parent Group on the 19th as well (you’ll want to use this resource!).

We love our students and the learning dynamic here at VSA, so you should expect these
summer course experiences to be exceptional.

Blessings,
Dr. Bob Cannon
Headmaster

P.S. Reminder: Summer A and C course balances will be charged on Monday, May 19.


https://scholars.veritaspress.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sBPXp-P5UJIITSQYipsfE9y3UBjJhuXe/view
http://vpsa.adobeconnect.com/welcomemeetingroom20252026/
http://vpsa.adobeconnect.com/welcomemeetingroom20252026/
https://veritaspress.com/starthere

